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Poppy, Bluebell and  
Sunflower Class

This week's sounds
This week we have 

introduced more trigraphs 
air, ear, ure. Can you spot 
any of these sounds in your 
story books and/or reading 

books? 

Literacy this week...
We found a leaf letter from 
The Tiny Seed by Eric Carle 

asking for our help. The 
children have been writing a 
leaflet to help other seeds 

survive.
Reading diaries: Please remember 

to write a comment or sign/initial to 
let us know you have read with your 

child at home. 

Maths 
The children are continuing to 
learn about teen numbers. Our 

focus is on 13 and beyond using a 
variety of resources. We are 
using the term tens and ones. 
For example, 13 is one full ten 
and 3 ones. We are seeing and 

making patterns.

Caterpillar watch
Our little caterpillars are 
growing bigger.  Ask the 

children how much they have 
grown! We will continue to 

watch them closely, 
observing their wonderful 

transformation and learning 
about their life cycle first 

hand.

Birthday treats!
Just a little reminder we are not 
able to give sweet treats out to 

the children!  
If you want to give a class gift can 

we suggest non edible treats? 
Stickers, bubbles or balloons 

would be very popular!

Growing seeds and beans.
Our seeds and beans are 

beginning to grow. There was lots 
of excitement as the children are 
seeing tiny shoots growing from 
the soil. Some of our beans are 
even beginning to shoot! Watch 

this space and prepare for plants 
coming home soon!


